Quick-links to the 2008 Minutes …

December
September
April
Potteries Paddlers Minutes - 2nd Dec. 2008.

  

1.
Treasurers Report

The latest statement hasn’t turned up yet but it’s not changed since October. 

2. 
Past events

There has been a Lake District weekend where Chris, Caron, Vicky, Gordon, Matt, Tim and Mark paddled the Tees, Lune and Kent.  The Tees had enough water in it to make it ok and was Chris’s first time on the river.  It was only a short trip with two grade 4 rapids.  There were a few other bits and bobs over the 3km trip including 2 drops, Low Force and Dog Leg.

Dave has been out adventuring in a coracle and a bell boat at the canoe symposium.  He wanted to do his 3star in the coracle but couldn’t manage it on the day.  The coracle is a very light boat and it takes some skill to get going and can be paddled one handed.  They are very tippy to get into but are very stable once you are in.

Colin and Gary have been to Scotland and did the Nith, Etive, Archaig and the Findhorn.  Gary had an adventure on the Findhorn and nearly lost his boat.  It was found past the get out and just before it went dark.  They also did the Water of Minoch in Galloway which is a very good grade 4 good quality river.

3.  Equipment

There is nothing new to report.

	Date
	Place / Type
	Contact

	25th Dec
	Christmas Day!
	

	1st Jan
	New Years Day paddle, Froghall Wharf 10.30 for 11am start
	

	14th Dec
	Pool session at Kidsgrove
	Vicky

	Jan 23rd-25th
	Dart Weekend
	Colin Hirst


4.  Future Events

There was a general discussion regarding days or weekends for 1 and 2 star teaching courses instead of organised pool session courses during May, June and July.  These courses could be run by individual coaches or a group of coaches to keep the heavy commitment down to a less time consuming level during the summer months. There can also be day courses run at Rudyard which Chris is keen to be involved in for youngsters.

People are being asked to put together a diary of events for 2009 – what do you want to do?  Let Karen know and she will put together a list and put it out to club members.

 A committee meeting has been called for the 5th of January to put together any ideas that have been put forward and dates looked at to put together a diary of events for next year.  The meeting will be at Chris’s at 8pm. 

AOB

There are only 14 people on the Dart weekend and it needs more people to make it cover its costs. Karen will get in touch with Manchester Canoe Club to see if anyone there is willing to step in to fill the spaces.

The club website still isn’t working.  Is there anyone who could take it on and get it up and running?  It needs to be brought up to date because the BCU need to know about any changes for the directory for 2009.

Karen has asked if anyone is interested in taking over as secretary for 2009 she would be happy to pass on the role at the AGM

Date of next meeting – 6th January 2009 

It just remains to say …. 

  

HAPPY CHISTMAS TO ALL – HAVE A GOOD ONE AND HAPPY PADDLING!
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Potteries Paddlers Minutes - 2nd Sept. 2008.

 

1.
Treasurers Report

The current balance is £760.73 + £311.28 from the refund from the Tryweryn season tickets.  There is also £94.25 to be paid in from the Rudyard sessions and the come and try it.

2. 
Past events

Stu and Chris have been to BurrsCountryPark where the water level was low but high enough to run the top weir twice.  Stu managed to do one of his runs without his paddle! He lost it at the top and had to make do without it.

Nick has had his first swim in 3 years.  This was in front of at least 80% of the people he knows, just to top off his embarrassment.  It was on the Graveyard at the Tryweryn so it wasn’t a complete loss of face.  The fact that he didn’t have a paddle at the time and he was showing off had nothing whatsoever to do with his swim!  

Matt, Vicky, Gordon, Eve and friends called Colin have been to paddle the Llugwy. 

Ann, John and Madelaine have been to Stone to help out a novice.  This is a very good river to gain confidence on and not fall in.

Matt went paddle the Wynion.  His main problem when he went to get changed was a lack of buoyancy aid.  His plight was solved by an injured paddler offering to lend his.  Unfortunately an angry fisherman put paid to the paddle but as the Tryweryn was available it wasn’t a completely wasted day.

Jeanette and Ant have been to Scotland.  It turned out to be a windy visit but enjoyable all the same.

3.  
Equipment

The Byrne is now repaired. A date needs to be set to finish off kitting out the new opens and also labeling everything to prevent mix ups with other people’s kit.
4. 
Future Events
	Date
	Place / Type
	Contact

	Every Wed pm
	Llangollen, Mile End Mill
	Vicky Roberts

	Nov.
	Tyne Tour
	

	20-21st Sept
	Tryweryn weekend – Pyranha boats to paddle for free
	Tim 

	Oct half term
	ShellIsland
	Jeanette

	?15th Nov
	Scotland trip
	Chris Nixon

	Jan ‘08
	Dart Weekend
	Colin Hirst


 

The club needs to organise some beginners moving water trips.  The dates will be sorted at a committee meeting in the near future.

Chris brought up club sessions for Saturdays next year.  He would like to run some sessions for the much younger generation and the evening sessions are always too late for younger children.  The sessions could be at Rudyard if the boats can be stored there by prior arrangement with Ray the Warden.

AOB

Jeanette is looking into funding for a trailer for the kayaks.

The club website isn’t working.  Is there anyone who could take it on and get it up and running?

Date of next meeting – 7th of October

Potteries Paddlers Minutes - 1st April 2008

Apologies

Brian Beech

Dave Coare

Ann Tottle

1.  
Treasurers Report

The current balance is £1376.81 less £159.05 for BCU affiliation, less £178 for extra insurance.

2.   
Past events

Karen and Jeanette have been to Rudyard with the scouts which turned out to be a very windy day, including a learning session on how to get back to the right end of the lake when the wind wants to you go in the other direction.  All were returned safely and had a good time.
3.  
Equipment

A date needs to be set to finish off kitting out the new boats. 
4.  
Future Events

	Date
	Place / Type
	Contact

	End of May
	Wild trip to Scotland
	Jeanette 

	19th April
	Kidsgrove pool session
	Vicky Roberts

	21/22 June
	Tryweryn weekend
	Vicky Roberts

	13th May 
	Flat water taster session
	

	20th May
	Flat water taster session
	

	27th May
	Flat water teaching session
	

	3rd June
	Club meeting
	

	10th /17th /24th June
	Flat water sessions
	

	1st July
	Club meeting
	

	8-29th July
	Flat water sessions
	

	May - July
	Llangollen evening sessions
	

	TBA
	Scotland weekend
	Chris Nixon

	10-11th May
	Anglesea sea kayaking
	Rob Keane

	17th May
	Paddlin’ Day at Upton Warren
	BCU


 

Chris is to ring Stanley to ask about lake availability for the teaching sessions and Brian will contact the sailing club.  Gary will make enquiries of the council which is based at Stanley to see if they would be willing to store the equipment for the summer.

 

AOB

Can members have a think about what trips they would like to organise or be interested in for the summer?

Also what training would members like that could be organised through the club?  Group rates  could be organised or someone could be brought in to run a particular session.  Put your ideas forward.

The club is applying for the Tryweryn season tickets and people need to be club members to make use of the tickets – the centre will hold a copy of the club members.

The club has a few more members but still needs everyone to renew ASAP.  

Jeanette is looking into funding for a trailer for the kayaks.

Date of next meeting – 6th of May

